
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
We are taking part in Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 9th February.  
 
The children in school will be involved in a range of activities including an assembly, live lessons and a quiz.   
 
For our children learning at home, details of activities will be on your child’s weekly overview / daily timetable.  
 
If you would like more information, including family activities and conversation starters, please visit: 
 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2021/i-am-parent-or-carer   
 
There is also a LIVE lesson at 11am on Tuesday 9th February, which you can tune into: 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/live-lessons/safer-internet-day-live-lesson/zdh2wnb  
 


